
Commissioners: 
 
Trying to make sense of all the emails you received Nov. 6-14, that have been posted to your 
page of the City website, so have created the attached spreadsheet.  In and among the 160 
form letters out of 205 letters posted online as of 11/17, there were some important points 
made and noteworthy trends in the feedback.   
 
Most noteworthy, every single letter that mentioned District 5 was unfavorable.  District 5 
appears to have taken on the mantle of your former District 7.   Also noteworthy were the 
Rosedale NA letters speaking for themselves. 
 
On the upside, it's only Nov. 17th, you for sure can take another 2 weeks to improve your Nov. 
6th map, and as the original drafter of the ICRC Charter language has mentioned to you a 
number of times, you could even take a little longer than that as you have already shown that 
you will be able to finish this.  No need to let the media or anybody else rush you. 
 
One other point, you have taken all of the in-person hearings testimony that you are required 
to take under the Charter.  But, under the Charter you are certainly allowed to continue making 
changes to your maps before you settle on a final, Final Map.  The Charter does not hold you 
back from continuing to improve the last map you held hearings on. 
 
Commissioners, now is the time, to take the time, to do this well. 
 
Keep up the good work, 
 
Brad Parsons 
 


